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Trip to the Matzah Bakery..

On Monday, an exclusive group of participants took a trip to the 	

Chareidi Matzah Bakery in Boro Park. Eddie J and Bracha watched 

in fascination as the men worked together to prepare and bake the 

matzah in exactly 18 minutes. It was quite impressive to watch the 

assembly line and see first-hand how matzah is made. As we “ham-

mered away” this Pesach season, the participants are all ready for the 

Seder night, where we will be served like kings! 

Pesach Pillows..

As we are busy getting ready for Pesach, the participants had an opportunity to 

unwind and relax. We created pillow cases to be used at the Pesach Seder. Each 
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participant received a white pillow case along with green and 

blue tissue paper. We created a border with the tissue paper and 

spritzed water on it. The colors seeped into the material and created 

a dazzling effect. Yanky envisioned leaning on this pillow, crunching on 

matzah. Sara appreciated creating this meaningful craft that will surely en-

hance her Seder. The finishing touch will be the word Pesach with a design 

in the middle of the pillow. Stay tuned for a wonderful week ahead filled 

with Pesach festivities at every turn!     

Trip to Melody Lanes..

On Wednesday, the participants went on a “strike”ing trip to the 

bowling alley. We got off the buses in the morning with glisten-

ing faces. Every day at Otsar is exciting but this Wednesday was 

extra special! We loaded the buses eagerly and were on our way. 

The participants were in tough competition as everyone at Otsar is 



skilled bowlers. Bobby swiftly rolled the ball down the lane. Next 

up was Eddie S. Yelena swung the ball, like a professional. The 

scores were racking up. The lucky winner was none other than Mordy! 

We clapped and cheered for him. The participants truly had a “ball”. All 

too soon, we were back at Day Hab. Shout out to our devoted staff for mak-

ing our days come alive!! 

Flatlands Library..

On Thursday morning, a lucky group of participants, including Yossi 

and Danny, trooped to the Flatlands library. We were given sev-

eral choices of videos. I Love Lucy won out. The participants sat 

spellbound as they watched their favorite characters come alive. 

All too soon, it was time to leave. A great word to “characterize” 

the participants is wonderful!


